
FFMS Band Rock-a-Thon FAQ 

Q: What time will the Rock-a-Thon begin? 

A: Students will be dismissed to the Rock-a-Thon after all other students have   

been dismissed for the day.  

Q: Will there be a concession for my student to purchase food and drinks? 

A: Yes! Each student will receive one slice of pizza and one drink for participating 

in this event. Additional pizza, snacks and drinks will be available for purchase. 

Q: What will my student do during the Rock-a-Thon? 

A: Rock in their rocking chair! Students will receive a 10 break each hour to use 

the restroom and purchase snacks. Students may bring their personal devices 

(only if they bring ear buds and no sharing with other students), books to read, 

cards or games that can be played while students are rocking in their chairs. We 

will also show family friendly movies during the event.  

Q: When can I drop off my student’s rocking chair? 

A: You may drop off your rocking chair between 8:40-9:30 am or 4:30-5:00 pm the 

day of the Rock A Thon. Please park in the parking lot by the 6th grade building 

and bring it into the 6th grade hallway. Please sure to label the chair with your 

student’s name.  

Q: My student is going home with a friend. How is that handled? 

A: You must send that information, in writing, to Mr. Tankersley, in advance of the 

event. Your student’s rocking chair must still be picked up at the end of the 

evening. There is no storage available for over the weekend. 

Q: Is there a minimum pledge to participate in the Rock-a-Thon? 

A: Yes, students must have at least $25 in pledges/donations to attend this event.  

Pledges will be paid online so that your student does not have to collect or turn in 

monies. Prizes will be awarded to the top three students with the highest 

collection of donations.  


